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HavenGroup continues to celebrate its milestone 
May 2022 opening of the new Rest Haven Care 
Home, a 143 bed facility 
made up of twelve house-
holds over an expanse of 
96,000 square feet. The final 
phase of the Project, the up-
grades and retrofit of 30,000 
square feet of the former fa-
cilities, is progressing well 
and should be complete by 
the end of 2022. 
 

Rest Haven is currently licensed for 96 residents lo-
cated on the 2nd and 3rd floors of the new build. The 
first floor is used for other support services in the in-
terim. We have admitted more than 25 new resi-
dents over the last few months. Rest Haven’s total 
resident population is encroaching 70. It is expected 
that Rest Haven will be home to 96 residents by cal-
endar year end, significantly minimizing the overall 
Personal Care Home (PCH) 
wait list in Steinbach and area. 
At Project end, the remaining 
part of the facilities will be 
turned over to HavenGroup. 
The admission of additional 
residents beyond the initial 96 
persons, will proceed begin-
ning in 2023, subject to licen-
sure approval and staffing. 

New Rest Haven Built On Former Foundations 

New Canopy, Rest Haven  

Landscaping, Rest Haven  
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RSVP by Sept. 20, 2022 to 
sgroenendijk@havengroup.ca 



 
With the significant funding contributions of the 
Foundation, residents of Rest Haven can now enjoy 
the new physical facilities. In addition, staff, as they 
have in the past, continue to serve residents in an envi-
ronment of comfort, purpose, and hope; significantly 
enhanced by utilizing DementiAbility elements in daily 
life activities. Therefore, we say with confidence—A 
New Rest Haven Built on Former Foundations!  
 
 

We are pleased that HavenGroup was able to hire 75 personnel over the last year, 
allowing us to provide excellence in care to our growing resident population. We 
expect that up to an additional 75 staff will need to join HavenGroup’s current 
staff of 200 heading into 2023. 

Paving, South Staff Parking Lot  
 

 

Cedarwood Supportive Housing 
Cedarwood Supportive Housing began a Domestic Water, 
Lighting and Flooring Upgrade Project in June 2022, 
following the opening of the new Rest Haven and the 
departure of a number of residents. The Project is 
approximately 50% complete and new 
tenant admissions to the facility are 
targeted for November 2022. 
 
Cedarwood Supportive Housing is 
extremely grateful for the $200,000 
contribution by the HavenGroup 
Foundation for the nearly $500,000 
cost of the Project. Stated succinctly, 
Cedarwood would not have been able 
to move forward on this long awaited 
Project without the support given by 
the HavenGroup Foundation. 

2nd Floor Retrofit, Construction 
 

2nd Floor Retrofit, Construction 
 

1st Floor Retrofit, Construction 
 

New Lighting,  
Cedarwood 

Old Lighting,  Cedarwood 



More information available at
HavenGroup.ca/Volunteers

or contact Peter Berg, 
Spiritual Care & Daily Life

Coordinator, at
pberg@havengroup.ca or 

204-326-5011
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